
 
 
Fulda University of Applied Sciences has around 9,500 students on 60 Bachelor and 
Master degree programmes. More than 160 professors undertake teaching and 
research within the eight faculties. Fulda University of Applied Sciences has the right 
to award doctorates under the higher education law of Hesse. The university, which 
employs around 700 people in total, offers high-quality teaching and intensive 
research with a strong international focus. Both study and working conditions are 
outstanding thanks to our attractive, interconnected campus. 
 
The Nursing and Health Sciences department is currently looking to fill the 
following full-time position from 1 April 2019 for a limited term of up to two years: 
 

Guest Lecturer in Midwifery Science 
 
The incumbent will lecture on the midwifery course for 12 hours per week, undertake 
academic duties and assist in conducting state examinations (practical, oral and 
written). The successful candidate is expected to have a licence to practise as a 
midwife or delivery nurse, a scientific degree, a relevant academic record (e.g. 
current or completed doctorate, ongoing research) and the ability to lecture in 
German.  
 
The position of guest lecturer will be remunerated up to pay grade 13 TV-H.  
 
Job sharing is a possibility. Disabled people with identical qualifications will be 
preferred.  
 
We allow our staff to reconcile professional and family life, and offer occupational 
health measures. The university also helps staff find suitable accommodation. 
 
Please submit copies of your application papers only (no folders) as documents 
cannot be returned after the selection process; they are destroyed in line with data 
protection provisions. Please submit your application and supporting documents by  
4 January 2019 (as hard copies or as PDF files) to the President of Fulda University 
of Applied Sciences, Personnel Management Department, Leipziger Strasse 123, 
36037 Fulda (bewerbungen@hs-fulda.de). 
 
Please address any questions regarding the position to Professor Beate Blättner 
(beate.blaettner@pg.hs-fulda.de). 


